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I'm hearing talk of a TV show being filmed in Duncan canal this fall. Throwing my 2 cents in I frequently hunt the

area for deer and waterfowl and i know lots of other people that do the same. I would like to see this not happen

as it sounds like there could be a pretty big impact on the area with the amount of cast members and support

boats and im assuming a helicopter. Duncan canal provides for families of Petersburg who depend on that wild

game to eat throughout the winter.

 

 

 

Thank you

 

Paul Dupree


